
 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Wrightington 
Lenten Charities 2025 

Dear Parents, 

The charities we are supporting this year are Nugent Care’s Good Shepherd Appeal and 
CAFOD. Nugent Care is the charity supported by our archdiocese. Money raised helps 
children and young people in our local communities, right where it is needed the most.  

Please find details below of the activities we have organised to raise money this year. 

 
Class Small Change Challenge. Each class will compete to fill a jar with loose change. Please 

feel free to donate any small change that you have. Send it into school and help your 
children be the first to fill their jar. 

 
 
 
 

Design an Easter Bonnet Competition. Bring it into school, Monday 24th March. £1.00 
entry. 

  
Decorate a boiled egg Competition. Bring it into school, Monday 24th March. £1.00 entry 

 

 
Take part in CAFOD’s BIG LENT WALK on Tuesday 1st April 2025 @ 8.45am  

(Details and sponsor forms to follow) 
 

Join the children to support CAFOD’s Big Lent Walk. Put your faith into action this Lenten 
season by walking around our Daily Mile track, the money we raise will enable people 
around the world to fight poverty. 

 
Thank you for your support. 


